## Kenilworth Preservation Group (KPG) c/o The Chazin Group Lake Point Corporate Centre 3100 West Lake Street, Suite 230 Minneapolis, Minnesota 55416-5392

Via email: swlrt@metrotransit.org

July 20, 2015

Ms. Nani Jacobson, Project Manager Southwest Light Rail Transit Project Office 6465 Wayzata Blvd., Suite 500 St. Louis Park, MN 55426

**RE: Supplemental DEIS** 

Dear Ms. Jacobson,

I am contacting you as chair of the Kenilworth Preservation Group (KPG). KPG endorses and supports the comments submitted by LRT Done Right.

Please add this letter to the record of comments on the Southwest Light Rail Supplemental DEIS.

Sincerely,

Stuart A Chazin

Chair - Kenilworth Preservation Group